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MOTICHAND LENGADE BHARATESH POLYTECHNIC
(Govt. Aided & AICTE Approved Institute, Run by Minority Community, F.No.1634/9875)
Bharatesh Nagar, Basavan Kudachi Extn., Belagavi-591124. Karnataka. INDIA.
Ph- +91.831-2490230, 2490030. ¢ email: mibpmail@yahoo.co.in ¢ Website: www mibp-bgm.com
Ref No: MLBP/CCTEK/2020-21 Date: 05.08.2020
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To.

Dr S N. Topannavar,

Associate Professor,

Dept of Mechanical Engg,

Hirasugar Institute of Technology,

Nidasoshi.

Sub- Invitation letter to join as a Resource Person in FDP “LATEST TRENDS IN AUTOMOTIVE
INDUSTRY™.

Dear Sir,

It is an immense pleasure that Department of Automobile Engineering. is organizing a One Week
Online FDP on “LATEST TRENDS IN AUTOMOTIVE INDUSTRY" from 10.08.2020 to

14.08.2020. As you are one of the known speakers, your deliberation and participation will surely
benefit the participants.

Therefore, I am cordially inviting you as a Resource person in our FDP for the topics i) “Need of
Electrical & Hybrid Vehicles™ ii) “Emerging Trends in Electrical & Hybrid Vehicles™ on
11.08.2020, Timing: 10.30 am to 12.30 pm & 1.30 pm to 3.30 pm.

We shall greatly thankful if you could convey your acceptance.

Your response will be highly appreciated in this regard.

With best regards

Yours Sincerely
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MOTICHAND LENGADE BHARATESH POLYTECHNIC
(Govt. Aided & AICTE Approved Institute, Run by Minority Community, F.N0.1634/9875)
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To,
Dr S N. Topannavar,

Associate Professor,

Dept of Mechanical Engg,
Hirasugar Institute of Technology,
Nidasoshi.

Sub :- Appreciation Letter.
Dear Sir,

On behalf of Bharatesh Education Trust, Institute, and Automobile Engineering
Department, I whole heartedly thank you for accepting our request to be the Resource person in
the FDP titled “Latest Trends in Automotive Industry” and delivering presentation to the
participants about the topics titled “Need of Electrical & Hybrid Vehicles, Emerging trends in
Electrical & Hybrid Vehicles” on 11.08.2020. The participants who attended your session really
enjoyed your presentation. Your presentation contents assisted the participants to upgrade their

knowledge to a higher level.

I appreciate you for sparing time out of your busy schedule and sharing your valuable

knowledge to the participants. Expecting similar kind of cooperation in future.

Thanking you,

Yours Sincerely,
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